
 
 

   
March 2, 2018 

President 
The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 
Subject: The Change of NVDR Prospectus 
Dear Sir,     

Referring to the fact that the Stock Exchange of Thailand has reduced the clearing and settlement 
period to 2 days (T + 2) instead of 3 days, as well as improving the relevant regulations and measures to 
accommodate such change, Thai NVDR Co., Ltd. (Thai NVDR) has complied with this matter accordingly.   

 
Thai NVDR has already amended the Prospectus Part 3: Investment Considerations, in accordance  

with this new clearing and settlement cycle effective from March 2, 2018. 

More details on NVDR Prospectus are available via www.set.or.th/NVDR . For further enquiry, please 
call 02-009-9433-43, 45 or email: contact.NVDR@set.or.th . 

 
Sincerely yours,  
Please be informed accordingly,             
Thai NVDR Co., Ltd. 
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